BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In re: Request for rate increase DOCKET NO. 001447-GU
by St. Joe Natural Gas Company,
Inc. DATED: APRIL 10, 2001

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE
I HEREBY CERTIFY that the original and one copy of Staff’s
First Request for Production of Documents to St. Joe Natural Gas
Company (Nos. 1-8) has been served by U. S. Mail on Bruce May and
Karen Walker, Holland Law Firm, P. O. Drawer 810, Tallahassee,
Florida, 32302-0810, on behalf of St. Joe Natural Gas Company, and

that a true and correct copy has been furnished to the following by

N

U. S. Mail this /T7 day of April, 2001:

Stuart L. Shoaf

St. Joe Natural Gas Company

P. O. Box 549

Port St. Joe, Florida 32457-0549

Ol 0D Mo

DEBORAH D. HART

Staff Counsel

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
(850) 413-6216
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